Dear parents, 10/18/15

Santa Rita parish is a vibrant and active community thanks to the active participation of all its members. Personally, it is a joy to see families grow in the way of faith. I would like to invite you to not falter. However, there is always something we can improve or correct. Last weekend some of older adults who come to 8:30 and 10:15 masses could not find parking in places which are reserved to them, and people with disabilities. Perhaps by omission or distraction, some of you used those parking spaces while waiting for your children. I would like to propose a solution: the parking lot is large and there is enough place for all, let the older adults to occupy parking nearby the Church. You can park a little further away (the walk will serve as exercise).

Remember that you are an essential part of teaching your children. They learn more from what they see, than what they say to them. Give them a good example.

In Christ,

Fr. Manny